

Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School

Halfpenny Lane
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 4BW
T: 01977 703270
W: halfpenny.patrust.org.uk
E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

27th November 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Mr J Parkinson

School Choir Performance

The Halfpenny School Choir have been asked to perform at a Christmas Fayre at Pontefract New College on Saturday 14th December. This will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to grow in confidence and be able to perform to our local community. We hope that you are able to join us at this event. We ask that children arrive at Pontefract New College at 11:00am in their school uniform as we have been asked to start our performance at around 11:15am. You are more than welcome to stay and watch the performance or drop them off and return at around 12pm to collect your child. Once we have finished our performance, you are more than welcome to enjoy the event as I know other Christmas activities will be happening

Please complete the slip below to allow your child to participate in this festive Christmas service.

Thank you for your continued support.

I give permission forCollege	_ to attend the Christmas Fayre at Pontefract New
at 11:00am on Saturday 14 th December.	
(Please tick on below)	
I will stay and participate in the service	
I will drop my child off at 11am and return at 12pm.	
If you are dropping your child off, please can you provide your te	ephone number in case of an emergency.